Monadnock Regional Middle High School

580 Old Homestead Highway, Swanzey, NH 03446
Telephone: (603) 352-6575 Fax: (603) 355-1200 www.mrsd.org

Linda Kﬂllnaer
R’gﬂ.ﬂ S ] [E'!’ Interim Prirlr.i}:nal I..iﬂ ] Pﬂtﬂﬂd&
Interim Assistant Princi pal 7-12 Athletic Director
Dr. Kathleen Upton

Alternative Learning (o Post Secondary Coordinator

May 22, 2015

Dear Parents/Guardians,

This letter is to inform you that your child was inadvertently caught on video this week and that
video is now posted on-line. The video was taken by two people who were on school grounds without
permission. While here, one of those people was videotaping himself and captured your child on tape in

the process.

The video is posted to this website http://freekeene.com/. The school had no knowledge of the

group’s plan to be on school property that day or that they intended to film. The school has informed
the local law enforcement agency of their actions and a plan has been developed to remove them

should they return to the school grounds.

This is a violation of your child’s privacy and because it happened on school property, we want

to make sure you are aware of this video.

Sincerely,



